The website says one of the reasons we exist is “to provide musical training and worthwhile performance experiences for its members.”  That’s a reasonably tall order.  To the extent I can, I’ve been concentrating on that this semester by presenting chapters of The Perfect Blend, a DVD for choral directors by Tim Seelig, former artistic director of the Turtle Creek Chorale.  It’s sort of like the guys getting their hands on the Teacher’s Edition of a textbook.  Seelig presents the DVD as a refresher course and suggestions for music directors.  Instead of me trying to relay his counsel, I thought it would be good to almost work directly with him.  I don’t feel great, enthusiastic response to the exercise, and we won’t know the vocal results until Rent Sunday at the earliest.  Still, breath, posture, articulation and other tips for good singing come at the guys at 7:15 Monday evenings.  
As for the “worthwhile performance experiences,” one hopes so.

Christmas Capers is taking shape.  Music memorization is coming along.  I hope to have everything memorized by the beginning of November, and then concentrate on that while starting rehearsal of the January music.  The way rehearsals are structured, that shouldn’t be taxing.  We’ll rehearse January music in the first part of the evening and run the Christmas concert after break.
David Walker, Artistic Director
